GGSO Meeting Minutes 6/25/08

Treasury:  

We now have a bank account.

Student government denied us travel funds because we were late with a budget submission last year.  Also due to budget cuts we will only receive 75% of what we had last year.  Leah is working to apply for more funds to make up for the loss in travel money.

We are getting a Paypal account to make purchase of things like water bottles and calendars easier.

Events:

We are looking into getting a group together to do moonlight canoeing through the Rec Center at Riverfront Park.  It is $5 per person.  It would be from 9-10:50.  If you are interested I think Sophie will be sending out an email so look for that.

Fall Weekend:  The best weekend for a day and night of camping seems to be Saturday September 6th.  We would car pool and go up for the day to boat or whatever then stay the night.  It is $60 for 3 sights with a maximum of 20 people.  Keep this date open.  

Costa Rica trip:  We will soon have an approximate price for the trip to Costa Rica.  It will take place the week between the spring and summer semesters.

We are still looking for possible bars to socialize at after colloquiums.  Skippers and Gaspers are options as of now.  

Other potential events could be camping with the geology club, ropes course, go-carts, wine tasting.

Fundraising:

We will be ordering more Nalgene’s to sell in the fall.  They are made of new “chemical free” plastic.  They can have any temperature liquid in them!  

Workshops:

There will be a grant-writing workshop at the end of the fall semester to give ideas and instructions for grant writing.  At the beginning of the spring semester we will meet again to critique grants we have written over break.  

Heather is working on putting together a workshop for the PG.  General information and steps needed to obtain one. 

 She is also working on a post-doc workshop in the spring with Vacher.  

Brown Bags will start up again in the fall.  Alain will be in charge of organizing.    

